
 

 
5 Peterhouse St 
Tawa 
Wellington 
 
15th August 2023 
 
Dear Tracy, Volunteers and Sponsors of Kiwi Community Assistance, 
I am writing to thank you on behalf of Salvation Army Tawa for the ongoing support to 
our Foodbank in Tawa over the past 5 years with donations of bread, milk, meat, produce 
and non perishable items. 
Through your support we have been able to keep providing food parcels to members of 
our Community. 
We use a choice based model for our clients and it has been great to see our clients 
choose what they are needing for their Food parcels.  
 
Recently we have had families through with young children and it has been amazing 
being able to help them with produce, something in which they have been saying is 
costing them a lot in their groceries as well access to meat as it is something they have 
not been able to get for a while. 
 
We would like to thank the team of volunteers who pack our orders each week, we 
appreciate all the work you which is making a difference in our community. 
 
Thank you for all you do. 
God bless you and your whanau 
 
Blessings 
Sarah Opie 
Community Co-ordinator 
Salvation Army 
Tawa 
 
 
 
 


